
 
 

     
 

 
 
29th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In our music lessons we are using a web based music resource which can be accessed 
individually at home or together in class. 
 
Music is an important part of child development as it supports listening and attention, and 
communication, which underpins all areas of learning across the curriculum. For this reason, 
we very much value our music lessons, particularly as an infant school.    
 
This will be a fun addition to our school-based lessons and also invaluable should any child 
or even whole class bubbles are required to self-isolate at home. 
 
As such, please could you assist your child in logging in to ‘Charanga YUMU’ so that they 
can access:  

 
 Lesson resources 
 Fun extra resources 
 Singing activities (which for now we are unable to do at school) 

 
Your child's personalised login and password details, as well as the website address, will be 
stuck into their reading diary. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Williamson 
Music Teacher 


